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NOTICE 
 
To All Members of the Board Policy Committee and of the Jefferson County Board of Education (JCBE): 
 
The Board Policy Committee is holding a meeting of the Board Policy Committee, to be held at 6 
p.m. on Monday, April 26, 2021, via videoconference. The meeting will be livestreamed for public 
viewing at youtube.com/jcpsweb. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is the discussion of proposed new and amended board policies.  
 
The agenda is as follows:  
I. Call to Order 

II. Approval of Minutes for the January 11, 2021, Meeting 
III. Policy Review Cycle 

Nutrition Services 
Change  07.11  Meal Pricing       
Change  07.12  Vending Machine      
Change  07.13  School and Community Nutrition Procurement  
Change  07.14  Financial Reports—School and Community Nutrition Services 
Change  07.16  Food Service—School Nutrition Employees 
No Change 07.111  Competitive Foods 
No Change 07.161  Service Notification 
Change  07.162  Service Termination for Food Service Employees 
Facilities and Maintenance 
No Change 05.2  Maintenance 
No Change 05.7  Recycling 
Change  05.12  Site Acquisition 
Change  05.21  Responsibility for School Property 
No Change 05.23  Energy Management 
Safety 
Change  05.41  Fire Drills 
Change  05.42  Severe Weather/Tornado Drills 
Change  05.46  Unmanned Aircraft Systems 
Change  05.47  Earthquakes 
Change  05.411  Building Lockdowns 

IV. New Business 
V. Next Meeting 

VI. Adjournment 
 

In light of the Governor having declared a state of emergency within the Commonwealth on March 6, 2020, as a result of 
the COVID-19 outbreak and in compliance with guidance issued by the Executive Branch on March 12 and 16, 2020, 
regarding the conduct of meetings of state boards and commissions during the emergency period, this meeting will be 
conducted by video-teleconference and available for live public viewing at the following link: youtube.com/jcpsweb. 
 
The guidance from the Executive Branch provides that all Kentucky Boards and Commissions take proper health precautions to 
mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and accordingly, with respect to the public attendance at meetings of said bodies, states 
“members of the public will only be able to view video-teleconferenced meetings remotely.” 
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